
From: Richard Chace III  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 10:53 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone National Forest 
 

The reduction to the amount of public land that is currently available for snowmobiling is 
an un-needed change anywhere in Wyoming.  The snowmobile community is a strong, 
respectful, growing group of tax- paying men and women who already have a very 
limited playing ground.  A reduction in lands will only compound users in other areas 
resulting in congestion and further conflict. 
 
 

Trey Chace 

 




